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Objection to Licensing application 

 

To whom it may concern,  

I would like to register my objection to an application for a licensing permit for The Shrewsbury 

Flaxmill Maltings cafe Spring Gardens SY1 2SZ.  

As a resident in the area this is not something that is welcome.  

Since the regeneration off the Flaxmill and the building of a car park to the rear we have 

experienced an increase in footfall resulting in a lot of unwelcome and unpleasant behavior.  

Allowing a license to sell alcohol will add to disorderly behavior drawing more people intro the 

area that will in turn cause more people loitering about our premises. Since the work started we 

have had increased traffic and people using the roads as a cut through. Motorbikes with un 

helmeted riders riding up and down from Greenfield and the collecting of drug pushers at the 

back of the homes where the car park has been built. The noise levels of drunks walking past the 

front of our home where in the past they walked along the back track has made a huge increase 

in noise.  

As I would imagine people will use the car park we will have the addition of slamming car doors 

and cars arriving and leaving to contend with.  

We already are experiencing people collecting in the car park and noise increase from that.  

The are two pubs along the Ditherington Road that cause enough noise and drunken behaviour 

especially through the summer months. Another will add to this. And there is going to be people 

standing about outside smoking so the noise will not just be internally. All this in turn increases 

crime and I am sure the police have enough to deal with,.  

This application is very unfair on the residents many of whom were not aware of it. The people 

most affected are not given the opportunity to voice their concerns.  

I hope that you will seriously consider mine.  

Kind Regards  

Miss Carter 

 

-- 

6 Marshalls Court 

Shrewsbury 

SY1 2HX 

 


